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May 28, 2008 
 
MET Laboratories, Inc. 
914 West Patapsco Avenue 
Baltimore, MD 21230 
 
RE: LETTER OF EXEMPTION (FCC ID: UOB91699XDH4; IC: 6768A-91694XDH4)) 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, the undersigned, seek exemption in regards to FCC Part 15.19 Labeling Requirements.  Our 
device is compliant however; there is not a practical solution for adhering a sticker with the FCC 
15.19 statement to the product as required. The FCC 15.19 statement is printed in the product 
manual. The FCC ID sticker will be adhered permanently under the battery cover. The unit 
cannot be operated for the first time without the user being exposed to the sticker. The battery 
cover must be removed and batteries installed in the unit before initial use. The user will have to 
install new batteries in the unit for every 8 hours of use. The user will be exposed to the FCC 
sticker each time the batteries are replaced.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Guy Coker,  
Wireless Division Manager 
 


